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Recognition of HCS Hurricane Florence Shelter Administrators 

 
 

Policy Reference: OE-13, Facilities; OE-7, Asset Protection 
    
Background Information:  
 
Many staff members served in storm preparation, shelter management, situational 
updates, damage assessment, and reentry assistance during Hurricane Florence.  
 
The classified (hourly) employees that served have been compensated for their time 
worked during this event.  
 
Purpose:   
 
To recognize professional staff members who served during Hurricane Florence. 
  
For Further Information: Please contact John Gardner at 488-6896 or by e-mail at 
jgardner@horrycountyschools.net 
 
Recommendation:   In appreciation of their service, the Board of Education recommends 
that professional staff members who served during Hurricane Florence be given a $100 gift 
card.  
 
For information only 

 
Estimated Cost: Not to exceed $10,000  
 

Recurring:   Non-recurring:  X 
Funding Sources: General Fund  
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